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Morris L. Woodruff 
Secretary   
Missouri Public Service Commission 
Governor Office Building 
200 Madison Street 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
 
Re: Cancellation of Authority to provide Interconnected Voice over Internet Protocol Service 
 
 
July 19, 2023 
 
 
Dear Secretary Woodruff: 
 
The Missouri Public Service Commission ( “Commission”) granted StrongCord Infrastructure 
Systems Management LLC (“Company”) authority to provide Interconnected Voice over 
Internet Protocol Service in File No. DA-2020-0150 effective December 12, 2019. By this letter 
and pursuant to Commission Rule 28.011 (3), the Company respectfully informs the Commission 
that the Company seeks to cancel it’s authority and any certificates or tariffs that may be on file 
with the commission. The Company has no customers in Missouri and no longer requires 
authority to provide service. Accordingly, the Company respectfully requests the Commission 
cancel the Company’s authority effective as of the date of this letter. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
Michelle Jolly 
Operations Manager 
 


